
Please ensure any interaction is within the Government’s COVID-19 Protection Frameworks. 

Saleyards and on-farm sales have 
no capacity limits.

Face coverings (excluding 
exemptions) are required indoors.

Livestock paddock sales conducted 
by agents.

Some auctions livestreamed and 
sales available via bidr® - bidr.co.nz

Velvet processing operational 
for collection and delivery to 
Prebbleton.

Wool stores are open with no 
capacity limits.

Wool offices are open.

Face coverings (excluding 
exemptions) are required indoors.

Wool Reps able to travel between 
regions for on-farm visits.

Real Estate offices are open.

Face coverings are encouraged.

Agents able to appraise, list and 
market properties.

Open homes and buyer property 
viewings are permitted (conditions 
apply).

Pre-settlement inspections can be 
conducted.

Water branches are open.

Face coverings (excluding 
exemptions) are mandatory.

All products available for purchase.

Payment instore by PGW account, 
credit card, EFTPOS, or cash.

Stores are open.

Face coverings (excluding 
exemptions) are mandatory.

All products available for purchase.

Payment instore by PGW account, 
credit card, EFTPOS, or cash.

Online purchases available at  
store.pggwrightson.co.nz.

Stores are open.

Face coverings (excluding 
exemptions) are mandatory.

All products available for purchase.

Payment instore by PGW account, 
credit card, EFTPOS, or cash.

Online purchases available at  
store.pggwrightson.co.nz.
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